National Lottery's Climate Action Fund.

To Management Team Fork and Dig It <enquiries@forkanddigit.co.uk>

With regards to the National Lottery's Climate Action Fund.

I would like to express my support for BCSA-Fork and Dig It CIC being a Climate Hub and back their participation in the wider "Tasting a Better Future" initiative. Their organisation has successfully promoted regenerative farming through Education and Community Supported Agriculture, in Brighton and Hove, for over 15 years. I feel they would make a significant contribution to the aims and objectives of the Climate Action Fund.

Kind regards, Caroline

Caroline Lucas MP **Brighton Pavilion**



Constituency Office **Werks Central** 15-17 Middle Street Brighton BN1 1AL

Tel: 01273 201130

Email:brightonoffice@parliament.uk

Web:www.carolinelucas.com Facebook: /carolinelucas.page Twitter: @carolinelucas

Instagram: @carolinelucasbrighton

If you would like to receive weekly email news bulletins from Caroline Lucas please reply to this message putting 'email bulletin' in the subject line.

For details on how your personal information is used, how we maintain the security of your information, and your rights to access information we hold on you, please visit: https://www.carolinelucas.com/get-in-touch

UK Parliament Disclaimer: this e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. This e-mail address is not secure, is not encrypted and should not be used for sensitive data.